
MCGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

School for Graduate Nurses

director
BERTHA HARMER, B.SC., M.A., R.N.

November 20th, 1951

Professor W.H. Hatcher, Ph.D., 
Department of Chemistry, 

McGill Univefsity.

Dear Dr. Hatcher,-

I regret very much the delay in responding to 
your request for the enclosed schedules. We have a secretary for
only half-time, and there was already work on hand which it was 
essential that she complete before these schedules could be typed. 
I also regret very much that I was not in the office at the time 
that you were good enough to call on us. I should like some time 
to have a chat with you.

Hoping that this delay has not caused you any

Yours sincerely,

Directpr.
A / 'L

inconvenience, I am


